
Issue 15 22nd December 

www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk           office@ruffordparkprimary.org.uk          Telephone: 0113 3910906 

Headteacher’s news: 
And so the Autumn Term finally comes to an end after another 

brilliant week here at school. 

 

Highlights from this week include our: 

 UKS2 Very Victorian Christmas Assembly on Tuesday 

 Infant visit to St John’s Church to learn about the Christmas  

    story on Wednesday - visit our Facebook page to see more 

 Nursery singing visit to Blossom Court on Thursday 

 Christmas parties across school 

 Christmas Jumper Day today 

 Christmas Dinner today 

 

I hope you have a lovely Christmas and a peaceful New Year! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Fri 22 Dec: Last day of term. 

Mon 8 Jan: School opens for Spring 1 

Fri 9 Feb: School closes for Feb half term 

Mon 19 Feb: Training Day - school will be 

closed to all pupils 

Tues 20 Feb: School opens for Spring 2 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 

Nursery Reception  Y1 Pear Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry 

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech  

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple 

No assemblies this week due to the 

UKS2 Christmas assembly and the visit 

to St. John’s Church on Wednesday.  

We did come together for Special 

Mention Assembly as we always do 

and enjoyed: 

 listening to some carols 

 a Matilda Medley performance 

from our choir  

 a performance of a White  

     Christmas from Y5 & Y6 

 

‘Congrats’ 

to our 

Pinnacle 

Christmas 

Card 

Comp 

Winners 

from KS2 

and KS1. 

Webanywhere have got back to us regarding the issue some of you are 

having with the links below.  The 

problems are only occurring on 

some mobile devices but not all 

which means that it is likely to be 

an IOS or Android update issue.  If 

the links below do not work for 

you, then you can download the  

newsletter again.  You can do this 

via the App by clicking links and 

then Rufford Park Online.  This will 

take you to the website where you 

will find the newsletter from the 

Menu under News and Events. 

 

UKS2 (left)  

delivered a 

brilliant  

Christmas  

assembly to 

parents on 

Tuesday. 

 

 

Nursery (right) 

visited  

Blossom 

Court and 

sang some 

Christmas 

songs on  

Thursday. 

https://www.facebook.com/RuffordParkPrimaryandNursery
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/nursery-class-blog-2023-24
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/apple-class-blog-2023-24
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2023-2024
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cedar-tree-year-34/cedar-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022

